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Cc: Stephen Miller <SMiller2@sha.state.md.us>, karen.mierow@maryland.gov, "Carrier, Cindy" <pzcarr20@aacounty.org>,
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Sally,
 
I have the following minor comments/questions:
 
1. What is the definition of "smart city traffic signal"?  I could not find a definition in the report. Currently, Forest Drives has
an adaptive control software (ACS-Lite).  Does the report refers to this type of technology?  Or does the document refers
to a more infrastructure to vehicle communication technology?  The report should define what is the meaning of the
"smart city traffic signal."
 
2. Please note that the County Executive has signed a Multimodal Transportation Bill (78-18).  This bill was created to
incorporate multi-modal evaluation during the subdivision review process.  
 
3. The County is hiring a consultant to assist with the updating the County's design manual.  The update will include new
roadway cross-sections that will take into account the complete street approach.  The update will also generate new
guidelines for Traffic Impact Studies associated with development in the County.
 
By the way, would you like for me to be in attendance during the public hearing?
 
Thanks
 
Nestor A. Flores, P.E., PTOE, Chief 
Traffic Engineering Division 
2662 Riva Road 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
410-222-7331 
410-222-7401 (fax) 
 
 
On Tue, Oct 30, 2018 at 9:46 AM Sally Nash <snash@annapolis.gov> wrote: 

Hello,
Just checking in to see if any of you had comments on the Forest Drive/Eastport Sector Study?  We are going
Thursday to Planning Commission for a public hearing.  Thank you!
Sally
 
 
On Fri, Aug 31, 2018 at 4:58 PM Sally Nash <snash@annapolis.gov> wrote: 

Hello everyone,
I'm sending along a link to our public review copy of the Forest Drive/Eastport Sector Study:
https://www.annapolis.gov/DocumentCenter/View/10484/Forest-Drive-Eastport-Sector-Study-Draft-Plan-8-31-18
 
I am planning to take this formally to our Planning Commission on Nov. 1.  The implementation table in the study
shows some high-priority actions we would like to take to implement this plan and many of them require working with
our County and state partners.  There are additional actions shown in Appendix E.  In any case, I would appreciate
any comment you may have by Nov. 1.  Thank you so much, 
Sally 
--  
____________________________ 
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